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The  Homeland Security Unit of San Diego State University's Center for Information
Technology and Infrastructure will be conducting a technology demonstration for the
San Diego Police Department's Critical Incident Management Unit during the weekend
festivities for the 4th of July.

This demonstration will involve the deployment of a number of wireless internet based
cameras for the purpose of remote monitoring of known potential hotspots. It is
anticipated that such camera monitoring will provide SDPD with enhanced situational
awareness during the weekend celebrations.

The demonstration depends on community outreach by SDSU CITI staff and public
goodwill to secure network access in those areas where no official resources are
available. 

Community participation is pivotal in the success of this demonstration, and
previous demonstrations by SDSU CITI during San Diego Mardi Gras and SuperBowl
showed that an overall high level of good will exists in the general community to
provide assistance and resources to facilitate these technical demonstrations in support
of law enforcement activities. 

Your support and willingness to participate in these technical demonstrations are
greatly appreciated.

For further information, contact:

    SDSU CITI  (Project lead)
    Dr. Steven Birch       (858) 353 8808

     SDPD CIMU
     Sgt. Philip Terhaar    (619) 533 6541
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Center for Information Technology and Infrastructure


